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Last week the pupils in our school choir represented St Lukeõs  at the Cheshire Show.  This 

was another opportunity to showcase their talent.  It was a very enjoyable experience for 

all involved.  

 

This week the pupils in class five who have been taking part in the ô Wider Opportunitiesõ 

programme; played alongside the Halle Orchestra at the Bridgewater Hall in Manchester.  

This is an outstanding experience; again it was evident that the pupils thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves.  As always we were very proud of all our pupils; their contribution to the event 

and the behaviour was excellent.  

 

On Tuesday evening St. Lukeõs competed along with all the other FAVSP schools in the   

District Sports Event. Despite the scorching temperatures our team participated with       

energy, enthusiasm and determination.  What was also great to see was the way they  

supported each other; cheering each other on and sharing team tactics.  It was a very 

enjoyable evening, I hope parents enjoyed it as much as we did, and I am sure that you 

are as proud of the children as we are.  

 

Today the whole school attended mass at St. Lukeõs parish church to celebrate the feast 

of St. Peter and St. Paul.  Thank you to all the children who participated in the mass and as 

always thank you to Father Kenny for leading us in this celebration.  

 

   

 

E. Murtagh   

Head teacher  

 

Ordinary Time  

Can we please remind parents that dogs are not allowed on 

school premises, this is for health and safety reasons. Thank 

you.  



Menu Week ð 1 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             

 

 

 

 

Royal Cheshire Show  
On Tuesday 19th June, St Luke's choir  were specially selected,  from a 

high  number of applications, to perform at the Royal Cheshire Show. The choir, 

made up of children from across KS2, had a large audience to perform to and 

were outstanding! They were enthusiastic, always had big smiles on their faces 

and were excellent representatives for our school. The afternoon was a huge  

success with fantastic feedback from the audience about how well they sang 

and performed. The did our school very proud.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 visited Chester Catholic High this week. They had a great time  and took 

part in many different activities. The children commented on what a  good 

time they had and as always did themselves and the school proud.  


